From: Cheryl Steeper

To: Foster City Public Comment

Cc: Cheryl Steeper; Alan Pattison; 6022aef50835525d85ef4bb8@mg.processing.zencity.io; Rob Lasky; Aaron Siu;
Austin Walsh; Katherine Mendoza; Benjamin Stock-City Attorney

Subject: Public Hearing, 717 Matsonia Dr

Date: Wednesday, November 29, 2023 2:00:07 PM

We have received our notice regarding the request for a second story addition at 717 Matsonia.

While this property addition does not affect us directly, we think that a 960sf addition to any home in Foster City is
aggressive & excessive and should not be allowed. At the very lest, the size of the addition should be limited to
much smaller square footage.

Thank You!

CHERYL STEEPER
Alan Pattison

193 Flying Cloud Isle
Foster City
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